Tour of some of the past activities of DEAR.

We were so proud of the new sign.



A local artist painted this on the side of a wooden box for

dog food donations placed at Food Lion.




Two very sad looking dogs.

They are on their way up north to new homes.

They could not understand that when | told them.
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These little fellers are on their way up north also.

They are too young to be sad.



Setup for one of our catfish cooking fundraisers.



Other setups for the catfish cooking.



One of our young rescues w/ a pretty volunteer.



Same dogs with another pretty girl.
What a lucky dog!!!!



This i1s Freckles.

One of the most beautiful dogs we have ever
rescued.

He found a wonderful home in Scotland Neck.



The white dog is Ernest, he was taken in during our

first year.

He was so frightened as a pup, that he never got
over it and was never adopted out.

He died in old age at the shelter of cancer.



Robin, Donna & me with dogs going to

visit a local nursing home.

The dogs really cheered the residents up.



Another setup for feeding at the Sylvan Heights
Bird Park.

Selling food is how we raised most of our money.



What a sight!

We pulled these signs to Tarboro for our

annual flounder & shrimp fundraiser.
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From the tents used at the catfish cook, we
upgraded to the “food wagon”.

Cooking in Enfield.

We thought we were in “high cotton”.



The inside of the “food wagon”.



Our luminary fundraiser was quite beautiful with

the “lums” surrounding the pond in front of my
house.



Another view of the “lums” surrounding the pond.

People paid for a “lum” in memory or honor

of their pets.



“Lums” showing up well as it gets dark.



Part of the “lum” fundraiser was the selling of

“Dog Gone Good” brunswick stew.

Myself, Claudia, and Leslie
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Some of our girls preparing pork chop plates

at another fundraiser.



Pork chops being cooked.

Johnny Dudley on the left was one of our
original members.
Not long ago he went to be with his Lord.

We miss him so!



Scotland Neck mayor Leonard Bunting presenting

a donation to Janet Dudley.



Presenting some of our dogs to the town

In the Christmas parade.



Christmas parade



DEAR arranged to have many of its dogs

transported up north to new homes.

This is a good thing!



One of our volunteers used this method

for training her dogs.



DEAR vols enjoy a meal at Luigis.



Finally, we got a real “food truck”.

This is at the Rocky Mount dog park opening.



Two of our volunteers inside the truck.



Anyone hungry!

flounder, shrimp and the trimmings.

Softshells,



Hondo is surveying the inside of the cook truck.



Taking a little time to rest with Spot in the

window & a pit bull outside.



